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During this pandemic we urgently need SB 1606 pass this Special Session so that Oregonians
experiencing disability can access healthcare, use support from people they trust while they are
hospitalized and have support when making end of life decisions. 
Thank you,
Rachel Perry, mother to a child with down syndrome. ​


